
Permanent Lunchtime Supervisor required at 
Lidget Green Primary School to start in November 2019.

Lidget Green Primary is a vibrant, creative, aspirational school with a team of hard working and highly skilled staff and governors.
Our recent Ofsted inspection (February 2019) judged us as a ‘Good’ school.
The inspection reported that ‘Pupils are happy, their talents are celebrated and parents are partners in their children’s education’

[bookmark: _GoBack]A permanent Lunchtime Supervisor is required to work approximately 7 hours per week, term time only.
Band 3 SCP 2 actual salary £2565 per annum.

An enthusiastic lunchtime supervisor is required to work with our pleasant children over the lunchtime period.
We are looking for confident and energetic individuals to join a friendly and supportive team who work hard to ensure the best outcomes for our pupils. 
If you are interested in this role please read the supporting documents and fill in the application form. 
Prospective candidates are strongly encouraged to visit the school.

Closing/Shortlisting date: Monday 4th November 12 noon
Interview Date: to be confirmed 

For visits to the school please get in touch with Shiela Bano on shiela.bano@lidgetgreen.com or alternatively ring 01274 579576.



